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Danfoss position on persistent organic pollutants (POPs)

Danfoss supports the objectives of the Stockholm Convention and Regulation (EU) 2019/1021 to work
towards elimination of manufacturing, placing on the market and usage of persistent organic pollutants
(POPs) that remain in the environment, accumulate in living organisms and pose a risk to health and en-
vironment.

We continuously monitor the legislation in countries that have not signed up to the Stockholm Conven-
tion or that are adopting own priority substance lists that deviate from the Stockholm Convention.

Chemical management at Danfoss

The Danfoss Negative List is the foundation on which chemical management at Danfoss is based. The
Negative List bans or restricts the use of chemical substances in our products and production processes.
POP substances restricted under the Stockholm Convention have been reflected in the Danfoss Negative
List since 2004.

The Stockholm Convention and (EU) 2019/1021 do not require that Danfoss provide analysis data for our
products. We will, however, where relevant, on a case-by-case basis consider appropriate testing and
reporting of analyses subject to agreement with respective customers or authorities.

All Danfoss manufacturing facilities are required to be ISO 14001 certified, and compliance with national
and international environmental legislation is part of third-party certification procedures. In case you
have any comments or questions please contact your Danfoss Sales representative.

You are also invited to read more at:
https://www.danfoss.com/en/about-danfoss/company/sustainability/product-compliance/
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